
From:  

Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2014 10:40 PM 
To: Planning; Petersen, Sally; Lumm, Jane; Briere, Sabra; Kunselman, Stephen; Taylor, Christopher 

(Council) 
Subject: Ann Arbor Jesuits housing 

 

 
My name is Ginna Jordan and I have  lived at 1553 King George Blvd. since 1975. I 
have actually been a member of St. Mary's Student Parish since birth! I have seen and 
experienced a tremendous number of priests come and go over time.  
  
I met this particular group of Jesuits when they purchased their current house on 
Ferdon ten years ago. I was hired to assist Father Dan Reim to furnish the entire house 
in preparation for the creation of the Jesuit's communal home and sanctuary. We had 
an extremely tight budget and spent many enjoyable hours shopping Treasure Mart, 
incorporating donations, sharing stories and becoming friends.  
  
These priests are ordinary people doing extraordinary work in the St. Mary's community 
and far beyond. Father Dan has touched my life and my family's life in very special 
ways. I would be honored to have them in my neighborhood and would hope that the 
planning commission will consider granting a special exception use so that they may 
all live at 1919 Wayne Street.  
. 
I also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote 
so that all members can be present to hear and vote on this critical issue. 
  
Thank you for your careful consideration of this matter. 
  
Ginna Jordan 
Ginna Jordan, ASID 

1553 King George Blvd. 

Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

734-971-9475 

 


